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Putnam Town HALL 

 

 

There was no gathering, or meeting of the Board for April 2020 due to “New York on PAUSE” 

as a result of COVID-19. Putnam Town Hall remains closed with essential services being 

performed by alternate methods. 

 

Each Board member received a packet containing a copy of March 2020’s Budget Officer’s 

report, Town Clerk’s report, Town Justice report, Highway report and Abstracts of vouchers. 

Auditing of the bills was completed through the mail. Once inspected and approved the abstracts 

were signed by the Board memebers and returned to the Town Clerk. 

 
 

Responding members of the Putnam Town Board: 

   Supervisor   Darrell Wilson 

   Councilman   Christopher Mallon 

   Councilman  Larry Shiell 

   Councilman   Charles Bain 

   Councilman  Greg Harris 

 

Others present: None 

 

Resolution # 57 

Pay bills as audited. 

Approval by signature, payment of bills was approved unanimously. (Signatures are on file in the Town 

Clerk’s office) 

 

Resolved, the bills on the following are paid as audited. 

 

General Fund    # 94-112   $8,227.04 

Highway Fund    # 34-43    $4,762.25 

 

 

Correspondence 

None 

 

Highway report 

Highway Superintendent (HS) Gary Treadway gave a brief written report via text messaging.  

HS Treadway reported that there are no pressing issues at the Highway Department at this time.  



The Crew has been split into pairs rotating every other day. The necessary precautions are being 

practiced. i.e. the trucks, equipment, and breakroom are being wiped down with disinfectant and social 

distancing is being practiced as much as possible.  

 

Planning Board report 

None. There was no meeting for the Planning Board in April of 2020. 

 

Fire Department report 

None. 

 

Old Business 

None. 

  

New Business 

None. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Darlene Kerr 

Putnam Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

 


